A regular meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on May 30, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. in the O’Brien Meeting Room, 26 Bryant Street, Dedham, Massachusetts.  Present were:     

James A. MacDonald

Michael L. Butler

Dennis J. Guilfoyle
Messrs. Teehan and Keogh were not available to attend this meeting.

Also present were Cable Advisory Committee Chairman Marie-Louise Kehoe, member Steve Brayton and Attorney Peter Epstein.

Vice-Chairman MacDonald called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.  
Discussion & Vote Re: Verizon Renewal License 
Attorney Epstein explained that the six month renewal period for Verizon ends on May 30, 2017. He is confident the outstanding issues regarding the license renewal can be resolved and recommends that the Board vote to extend the renewal period until its meeting of June 15, 2017.
Mrs. Kehoe expressed her displeasure with offering a further extension, however believes it is in the best interest of all parties.

Mr. Guilfoyle moved to further extend the Verizon Final License until Thursday, June 15, 2017; seconded by Mr. Butler and so voted (3-0).

Mr. Guilfoyle moved to adjourn the meeting at 5:15 p.m.; seconded by Mr. Butler and so voted (3-0).

This is to certify that the above is a true and accurate record of the Minutes of the Board of Selectmen’s Meeting held on May 30, 2017 which Minutes were approved on June 8, 2017.
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Dennis J. Teehan, Jr. Chairman




